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July 6, 2022            
 
 
 
Bahram “Bob” Ahmadi, President 
Photographic Waste Control Inc 
1943 High St 
Longwood, Florida 32750 
pwcifl@outlook.com 
    
Re: Return to Compliance 

Photographic Waste Control Inc 
 HW Facility ID# FLD984229609 
 Seminole County 
 
Dear Mr. Ahamdi: 
 
Department personnel conducted a review of the response to the Compliance Assistance Offer 
Letter issued June 14, 2022. Based on the information provided in your response, the facility was 
determined to have resolved the identified issues and has returned to compliance with the 
Department’s rules and regulations.  
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and 
federal rules. Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Miranda Rothenberger 
at 407-897-4301 or via e-mail at Miranda.Rothenberger@Floridadep.gov.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Daniel K. Hall, Environmental Manager 
Central District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
 
 
cc:  Miranda Rothenberger, FDEP  
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